July 28, 2021

RECEIVED

Courtney Avery, Administrator

Health Facilities and Services Review Board AUG 03 200

525 West Jefferson Street, 2" Floor

Springfield, lllinois 62761 HEALTH FACILITIES &
courtney.avery@illingjs.gov SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Re: Metroeast Endoscopic Surgery Center, Fairview Heights
Project #20-017 - Update to and Clarification of the Record

Dear Ms. Avery,

| wish to update and clarify the record on the above-referenced project as follows: (@) | am referring no
patients to the involved facility; and (b} | am neutral on the application. Any and all previous
communications by me or others referencing me that reflect a different intent or position are hereby
retracted and withdrawn.

1 do not practice in lllinois at this time, and have no connection at all to this project.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Wputr W Yol y.

Matthew W. Bradley, M.D., Orthopedic Surgeon

Cc: Mike Constantino



